
ST. JOSEPH NURSERY SERVICE 

 

We are happy to offer a nursery for your child during our Sunday morning services, so that you 

can enjoy and fully worship during the Mass. As a courtesy to our volunteers and other parents, 

we ask that you observe the following rules. 

Children must be one to four years old. ONLY a parent may DROP OFF AND PICK UP the child. 

(no siblings). Parents must sign their child in and out, and leave a phone number in case we 

need to contact you. Please keep your phone on silent during Mass, but have it near by.   

No food or drinks are allowed in the nursery to prevent any allergic reactions. If your child 

requires a bottle during this time, it must be prepared and ready. 

If your child is potty training, we ask that you take them to the restroom before coming to the 

nursery, or please have your child in a pull-up. If you child is still in diapers, please provide extra 

diapers and wipes. We will have a separate sanitized area to change diapers. 

A volunteer can take children to the restroom when needed, but we cannot accompany your 

child into the stall.  

Nursery volunteers will have their phone number available at drop off in case you need to pick 

your child up early. Drop-off and pick-up are at the entrance to the Holy Family School gym. 

Drop off:  8:00 a.m.-8:15 a.m., or the first 10 children 

    11:00 a.m.-11:15 a.m., or the first 10 children 

Pick up:   9:30 a.m.-9:45 a.m. and 12:30 p.m.-12:45 p.m. 

Please pick your child up right after the end of Mass. We ask that you not leave Mass early to 

pick up your child, except for an emergency. 

Call Elaine Rowell, Nursery Director, at 256-694-8065 if you have questions or concerns. 


